
  

Ref. No.   

SUBMS/DSW/2022/SCE/05/23 

            

   Dated: May 13, 2022  

  

This is for the information of all that the upcoming 2nd Interdepartmental Football 

Tournament, slated to take place from 23rd to 25th May 2022 at Yuvraj Singh Stadium. This 

prestigious event is being orchestrated under the guidance of the Dean of Student Welfare, 

alongside the steadfast support of our Sports Coordinator.  

We extend a warm invitation to everyone to enthusiastically partake in either participating or 

cheering for their favorite teams, ensuring an electrifying atmosphere of sportsmanship and 

camaraderie. 

For more information and registration details, please contact the Dean of Student Welfare's 

office.  

 

DEAN STUDENT WELFARE  

  

  

Copy for information and necessary action forwarded to:  

1. All Deans/ Directors/ HoS Shoolini University.  

2. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for the information of the latter.  

  

 
DEAN STUDENT WELFARE  

  

  


